
REVIEW OF 3rd X1 (and below) CRICKET
Introduction

During the current season 2012 there have been a significant number of enquiries, requests for clarifications, suggestions for changes and improvements and on occasions, complaints, relating to the current organisation of 3rd X1 (and below) Cricket within the L&DCC . The Management Committee has agreed to undertake a review of all cricket below 1st and 2nd X1 level under the terms outlined below.

Group and Timescale

The review will be undertaken by the L&DCC Chairman, the Registration Secretary, the acting 3rd X1 Fixture Secretary and interested individuals from Member Clubs.

The first meeting of the group will be on Thursday 11 October (venue to be arranged). It is intended that the group will report to the 3rd X1 End of Season Meeting scheduled for 20 November with their findings. 

Terms of Reference:
To review:

1. The Saturday divisional structure

2. The Sunday divisional structure

3. The Embee Trophy – with particular reference to timescales of rounds

4. Player eligibility in both the Embee Trophy and League fixtures. To consider possible standardisation between the two competitions and to clarify the “countback” of qualifying games.
5. The age qualification allowance and possible restrictions/conditions on established 1ST X1 players.
6. The position of overseas players in 3rd X1s – with particular regard to their known playing and skill level.
7. To consider any other issues relevant to developing improvements in 3rd X1 cricket.
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